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Comments: Our public lands should stay public lands. It is as simple as that.   It is better for the environment and

for the locals for this area to remain undeveloped.  Putting a resort development up here only benefits the few

people who would profit off of it and would grant less access to local people who have loved visiting Holland Lake

lodge always.  Places like these should not be gate kept. 


